
Update: Monday 4th May 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We hope you are all safe and well.   I know there is much speculation about when 

and how school will reopen.  As soon as I have any information I will update you.  In 

the meantime, please continue with supporting your children's learning at home.  For 

parents of children with additional needs, the local authority have provided a 

helpline, please see the details here.  

 

Please email us on contact@st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk if you need any 

support.  Welfare calls are still taking place so if you have a call from a withheld 

number, please answer - it might be your child's teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Johnson 

 


